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IN THE MATTER OF the Resource Management Act 1991 
  
AND  
  
IN THE MATTER OF The Proposed Plan Change 62 Leeston to the Selwyn District Plan 

 
  
LOCAL AUTHORITY SELWYN DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 
 MINUTE 4 

 

MINUTE OF COMMISSIONER DEAN CHRYSTAL  

Proposed Selwyn District Plan 

The Proposed Selwyn District Plan will be notified on the 3rd October 2020 and thus occurs both before 
the closure of the Plan Change 62 hearing and a recommendation on the plan change to the Council. 

I would like advice from the Council and the Applicant as to whether there is any jurisdiction which 
requires me to take into account the Proposed District Plan in my considerations.  If one or both the 
parties, consider there is jurisdiction to consider the Proposed District Plan it would be useful to 
understand what they consider the process should be given the hearing is not yet closed. 

It would be helpful if I could receive that advice by 5pm on the 7th October 2020.  

Any email or document should be sent to Tina.vandervelde@selwyn.govt.nz 

            

 
Dean Chrystal      

Hearings Commissioner     

2nd October 2020 
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